
HIGH SCHOOL REGISTRATION INFORMATION

DH CONLEY HIGH SCHOOL

In the upcoming weeks eighth grade students at Chicod School will begin registering for high
school courses. Below are several important dates for families to mark on their calendars.

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Wednesday, February 8, 2023: Counselors from DH Conley will present to students about the high school
registration process. This will take place during the students' Social Studies class.

Registration Materials: Reference materials will be sent home with students on February 8th. Parents should
ask students for this information and review these items.

Powerschool will open for registration to parents and students on Friday, February 10th. Powerschool will
close to parents and students for registration on Monday, February 27th. It is mandatory that students register
for high school courses through Powerschool. If students do not have internet access they will be able to do
this at school.

Teacher recommendations for students to take standard or honors courses will be entered into Powerschool
and are able to be seen by parents and students. Teacher recommendations are highly suggested, but are not
a requirement. Students and parents will ultimately have the decision of which level of each course they would
like to register for.

Thursday, February 9, 2023: DH Conley counselors will present to parents in the Chicod Media Center from
6pm - 7pm about the HS registration process. This is not a mandatory event but is highly recommended for
any clarifications or questions in regards to the registration process and/or course selections.

Tuesday, February 21. 2023: DH Conley will be hosting a Curriculum Fair for rising 9th grade students and
parents to learn more about available courses offered at DH Conley.  Information about this event will be sent
out at a later date. This event is not mandatory but is highly recommended.

Counselor Conferences: Mrs. Jeffries will be conferencing with each student individually in regards to their
high school registration course selections. Conferences will take place between February 27th and March 1st.
Parents are welcome to schedule conferences as needed with Mrs. Jeffries to discuss registration.

Verification Forms: Verification forms will be sent home with students once they have completed their
conference with Mrs. Jeffries. If changes need to be made, parents must make the change on the verification
form, sign the verification form and return to Mrs. Jeffries by Friday, March 3rd.
_______________________________________________________________________________________


